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Walton-le-Dale High School

Headteacher’s
Message

Tuesday 22nd April
School re-opens for Summer term

Monday 5th May
School closed for Bank Holiday

Wednesday 7th May
Year 8 vaccinations
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Pastoral Awards

Walton-le-Dale High School is
on Facebook and Instagram. 

Follow our socials to see
what’s going on around
school each week.

Maths revision is every day after school. We can't stress
enough how much you need to attend!

Are you following @hannahkettlemaths yet? 

We are doing our best to encourage everyone in school
to use Sparx. It is set for homework every week by every
Maths teacher. Last week: 

Well done to everyone making an effort to complete
their homework, we hope you can see the impact on
your understanding.

The Member of Parliament for Ribble Valley, Maya Ellis MP visited Walton-le-Dale High School
last week. Politicians are used to getting a grilling but Maya Ellis MP didn’t expect the intellectual
heft of the questions from our students. Thank you to Maya for her time.
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Free school meals

RSE

As a part of your child’s education at Walton le Dale High School, we promote personal
wellbeing and development through a comprehensive Personal, Social, Health and Economic
(PSHE) education programme. 

PSHE education is the curriculum subject that gives young people the knowledge,
understanding, strategies and practical skills to live safe, healthy, productive lives and meet
their full potential. Over the next five weeks, starting 22nd April 2025, your child’s class will be
taking part in lessons which will focus on the relationships and sex education (RSE) aspect of
this programme. RSE lessons in years 7-11 include teaching about: Healthy relationships,
including friendships and intimate relationships; families; growing and changing, including
puberty; personal hygiene; changing feelings; becoming more independent; keeping safe,
consent and contraception; developing self-esteem and confidence. 

Students will also have opportunities to ask questions that help prepare them for relationships
of all kinds in the modern world. PSHE education is taught throughout the school in every year
group and is monitored and reviewed regularly by the staff and governing body. Please visit
the school’s website for more details about our PSHE curriculum or contact Mrs Sweeney for
more in depth information including the materials and resources being used in lessons and
advice on how you can best support your child to discuss these topics at home. 

All PSHE teaching takes place in a safe learning environment and is underpinned by our school
ethos and values. As a school community, we are committed to working in partnership with
parents. If you would like to find out more, we encourage you to contact Mrs Sweeney through
her email: rsweeney@wldhigh.co.uk

Please could you spend 5 minutes completing the survey about what you feel is important at
the moment, this will help with the planning for our curriculum for September 2025. 

Uniform orders

Free school meal vouchers for Easter will be
£30 per student and will be delivered directly
by Edenred on Monday 7th April.
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All ordered uniform or stationery packs will be available for
students to collect the day after placing the order from the
Uniform Shop (B7) at breaktime daily 11.00am - 11.15am.

Students are responsible for collecting all orders from
the Uniform Shop.
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